
                
 

 
 

Friday November 6, 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you may be aware, the Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation, the union that 
represents high school teachers, began a local withdrawal of selected services starting on 
November 4, 2015. 
 
As a result of this job action, we will no longer be following the late start schedule 
currently in place for Wednesdays. Classes at Richview Collegiate will revert back to the 
regular class day schedule on Wednesday November 11, meaning school will start at 
8:50am and end at the regular time of 3:12pm.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation as it unfolds and are committed to doing 
everything possible to ensure the integrity of the learning day. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. We will continue to provide information as it 
becomes available. Please check www.tdsb.on.ca/labour for more information and a full 
list of withdrawn services. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sam Miceli 
Principal,  
Richview Collegiate Institute 
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